
From: Allison Langham-Putrow
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council; Joseph Putrow
Subject: Griggs-Sheffer sanitary sewer replacement
Date: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 5:22:40 PM

I realize now that I am submitting my comments five hours past the cut off time for
their inclusion in the materials for tomorrow's City Council meeting. However, when I
called the number listed on the public hearing notice, I was not told that there was
an email option.  A woman took my call but did not answer my question and did not
offer me an alternative.

File 19232C
Assessment 216001
Property address: 1323 Bayard Ave
Parcel ID: 10-28-23-43-0049

You are voting today on an assessment that will charge us $3,148.20 for work that
was done in the summer of 2020.

How is it that the city is able to do work, which it will charge us thousands of dollars
for, without having passed the assessment through city council? 

-Allison Langham-Putrow
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